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Savannah River Site - Citizens Advisory Board
Waste Management Committee (WMC)
Aiken Municipal Conference Center, Aiken, SC
October 20, 2009

Welcome and Introduction
Joe Ortaldo, Chair

Committee Update
Joe Ortaldo, Chair

Liquid Waste ARRA Scope of Work
Presentation by Jean Ridley, DOE-SR

SRR Project Execution Plan for FY2010
Presentation by Dave Olson and Pete Hill, SRR

CAB Outreach Initiative --- “SRS Community Reuse Organization’s
What’s Next for Nuclear Waste? Building a Consensus in the CSRA”
Presentation by Rick McLeod, Executive Director, SRS CRO

Public Comment
All

Adjourn
Joe Ortaldo, Chair, WMC

NOTICE TO ATTENDEES: This Citizens Advisory Board meeting is open to the public. You are welcome to join
us at the table and fully participate as a member of the Committee. The Citizens Advisory Board encourages open
healthy discussion. Copies of handouts are available upon request. Contact Sheron Smith at (803) 952-9480 or
sheron.smith@srs.gov. Thanks for attending!






